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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Yr 7 Bikeability Training 
 
At the end of the Autumn term 2020 we advised Yr 7 parents and carers we had secured a 
two-week slot of Bikeability Level 2 training for students in Yr 7 who missed out during their 
final terms at primary school.  I’m now pleased to be able to share further details.  
 
In order to achieve the Level 2 training, each child is required to undertake 2 hours of 
training per day, over 4 days.  This training will be delivered by an experienced team from 
Cambridgeshire County Council.  They will be on site here at Ely College during weeks 
commencing: 10th May 2021 and 17th May 2021 (assuming we are not in lockdown).  
Training sessions will be delivered during the usual school day and students who have 
signed up will miss timetabled lessons for the daily 2 hour session.  The training sessions 
take place initially on our playground, and then on nearby roads.  Parents/Carers are 
responsible for ensuring students have their bicycle and equipment at college in readiness 
for Bikeability training.   
 
This opportunity is available for up to 112 children in Yr 7.  Places will be offered on a first 
come, first served basis.  In order for your child to take part, please complete and return the 
attached consent form and email back to me: bsaddington@elycollege.co.uk before 9.00am 
on Friday 29th January 2021.  Once collation has taken place I will then email to confirm 
your child’s place, which week they have been allocated or add their name onto a waiting 
list if take up exceeds 112.   

Yours faithfully  

 
 
Bev Saddington  
PA to the Principal  
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